
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17 November 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Christmas Concert Tickets 
 
I would like to invite you to our Christmas concert events happening over two evenings 
this year on Tuesday 7 and Wednesday 8 December 7.00 pm in North Hall.  
 
All tickets need to be reserved in advance via the following link: 
https://forms.office.com/r/ZGFanEzipH. The seating is in groups of five around tables 
with refreshments on your table. Tickets are £3 for adults and £2 for children; 
payments for reserved tickets should be made when you arrive on the evening. 
You are able to book for both evenings if you so wish. Please book by no later than 
Friday 3 December (please note tickets are limited for each evening). 
 
The concert will be festive and to celebrate the season; and students are working hard 
on their musical performances.  
  
I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 7 or Wednesday 8 December.  
  
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
  
Mr B Couper  
Head of Music 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/ZGFanEzipH

